
 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Fourth Grader, 
 
 Welcome to Fourth Grade! I am so excited to welcome you to our class 
and community! My name is Ms. O’Donnell and I will be your teacher this year. I 
hope you are enjoying your summer vacation as much as I am! I’m looking 
forward to spending an amazing year together getting to know one another.  
 
 This will be my fourth year in Central Bucks School District, and my third 
year at Warwick Elementary. In addition to teaching fourth grade, I have also 
taught second and third grade! When I’m not at school, I like to spend my time 
reading Harry Potter, playing with my dog Bailey and turtles Bowser and Yoshi, 
kayaking, and traveling. If you are planning to travel this summer, whether it is 
near or far, please consider sending me a postcard! This will help me get to 
know you and will give us something to talk about in September! Please send 
your postcard to: 
 

Warwick Elementary School 
c/o Ms. O’Donnell 

1340 Almshouse Road 
Jamison, Pa 18929 

 
Fourth grade is a wonderful year full of fun ideas and new concepts to 

explore! I am looking forward to learning with you throughout the school year. 
Come ready to share some of your favorite summer memories!  

 
The first day of school is Tuesday, September 3. Fourth Grade Back to 

School Night will be Wednesday, September 4. Until then, spend your time 
soaking up the sun and reading some good books ☺ I’ll see you soon!  

 

Love,  

Ms. O’Donnell  


